





A Christmas message from Father Ian Edgar, Priest-in-Charge at All Saints
Christmas is a very special time in the lives of our families, our communities, our country and indeed all 
of the world!

On behalf of the congregation at All Saints Church, in Sidley, I welcome you to take part in the ages old 
tradition of celebrating the birth of Jesus Christ with hymns, carols, readings from Holy Scripture and in 
the breaking of Bread, which we call the Mass. 

Over 2000 years ago Jesus, the Son of God came amongst us in the flesh, and His birth, which we 
celebrate at Christmas, was a momentous event in history. His call for us to love one another as He 
loves us, to care for the poor and the sick, changed the way in which humanity understands itself, and 
gives us a new focus and a new hope. 

You are most welcome to join us at any and all of these celebrations in the run up Christmas (we also 
have Elvis coming on Tuesday 17th at 7:30pm for a bit of fun!), and afterwards (Christmas is a 12 day 
feast after all!).

If you would like to know more about what we do at All Saints, or about the Christian faith, please be in 
touch with me at: fr.ianedgar@gmail.com or ring me at 01424 322816, or join us Sundays at 10am for 
Mass, I’d be happy to chat after the service! You can also follow us on Facebook and Instagram.

We at All Saints wish you all the best this Christmas and for 2025.




